
City of Alamogordo 
 

 

As the holiday season approaches we recognize that 

family members like to honor their loved ones who have passed by decorating their gravesite with Christmas  

decorations or luminarias. You are always welcome to do so. 

If you choose to decorate your loved one’s gravesite, please be advised that luminarias can be placed but the  

cemetery staff ask that, for safety reasons, the public use only battery operated tea lights because of the dry  

conditions. Luminarias left on the graves after January 1st, 2019 will be picked up by cemetery staff.  

Also, please be advised that all Christmas decorations need to be picked up by February 1st, 2019.  

If any Christmas decorations are left on the graves after February 1st, they will be picked up by cemetery staff. 

Please remove any decorations you wish to keep prior to the dates specified above.  

We appreciate your cooperation. 

  

### 

Learn more about the City of Alamogordo, services, happenings and other information at   

http://ci.alamogordo.nm.us, www.alamogordonmtrue.com or @CityOfAlamogordo on Facebook   

Monte Vista Cemetery Christmas Decorations 

Alamogordo, NM Monday, December 10, 2018 

Public Information Office 

City of Alamogordo 

1376 E. 9th Street, Alamogordo, NM 88310 

Office: 575-439-4264 

Email: coapio@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 

 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT CITY OF ALAMOGORDO 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Contact for this Release 

Name: Richard Havlish 

Title: Cemetery Sexton 

Phone: 575-439-4350 

Email: rhavlish@ci.alamogordo.nm.us 
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